
Sighthill Bowling Club ladies
raise funds for RNLI

At their annual fundraising event the Sighthill Bowling Club
ladies  section  raised  £640.00.  for  the  RNLI  Queensferry
Lifeboat  Station.Pictured  handing  over  the  cheque  is  the
President  Pat  McDade  to  RNLI  Queensferry  Lifeboat  Station
Treasurer  Liz  Holmes(3rd  from  left)  with  in  front  row
committee  members

L to R. Vice President Eleanor Sutherland, secretary Andrena
Lamb, Margaret Paton, Christine Paterson and Gerry Mackenzie
pictured with some of the other members before their closing
match of the season.
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